
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

JULY 5, 2011 

 

 

 The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their regular monthly meeting at the 

township building, 1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:30 P.M. on Tuesday, July 5, 2011. 

 

 Members present:  Sam Reyburn, Dave Underwood and Harold Bryson 

 

 Others present:  Jane Daggett, secretary, and Frances Reyburn 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Vice-chairman, Sam Reyburn. 

 

MINUTES – Motion was made by Harold Bryson, seconded by Dave Underwood and carried to approve 

the June 6, 2011 Minutes.  MOTION CARIED. 

 

PAUL KAVANAGH PLANNING MODULE – This plan was approved by the Planning Commission on 

May 2, 2011 and by the Board of Supervisors June 13, 2011. 

  Motion was made by Dave Underwood, seconded by Harold Bryson and carried to authorize 

Jane Daggett, along with the township engineer, Ron Ragan, to complete the Kavanagh Planning Modules 

Component 4A – Municipal Planning Agency Review and forward to the Board of Supervisors.  MOTION 

CARRIED. 

 

REMO TOTO LAND DEVELOPMENT PLAN – This will be presented next month by Ed Jefferis. 

 

ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, motion was made by Dave Underwood, seconded by 

Harold Bryson and carried to adjourn at 7:45 P.M. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Jane Daggett 

       Secretary 

 

 

 


